
Dear Jordan,
RE: Proposal for a boarding house at 2 The Circle, Narraweena - DA2021/0311 

I wish to make a submission against this proposed development.

Given the changing demographic of the neighbourhood over recent years with more younger 
families, being close proximity to both primary schools and child care centres, this proposal 
harbours a concerning risk to the families in the neighbourhood. The unusual nature of the 
Circle creates uncertainty with knowing who has right of way for road uses along with the 
already lack of parking with vehicles blocking path and road access impacting the safety of the 
young, elderly and disabled. 

This combined with lack of direct access to transport within the area will pose significant issues 
to the proposed site. 

Regards,
Tom Atkinson
Narraweena Resident
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